
 

Research Department Minnesota House of Representatives 600 State Office Building 
 R:\HRD_Summ\2017\0259 JohnsonC.cs.docx  Last printed 1/23/2017 1:03:00 PM 

 
 File Number: H.F. 259 Date: January 20, 2017 

 Version: As introduced 

   

 Authors: Johnson, C. and Anderson, P. 

 Subject: Tractor safety 

 Analyst: Colbey Sullivan  

 

This publication can be made available in alternative formats upon request.  Please call 651-296-6753 

(voice); or the Minnesota State Relay Service at 1-800-627-3529 (TTY) for assistance.  Summaries are 

also available on our website at: www.house.mn/hrd/. 

 

 

This bill would eliminate the matching, or cost-share, requirement for schools that receive a tractor 

rollover protection grant from the Minnesota Department of Agriculture.   

Under current law, both farmers and schools are eligible for grants.  All grant recipients are responsible 

for 30 percent of the total cost to purchase, ship, and install a qualifying rollover protective structure 

(i.e., a roll bar and seatbelt), up to $500.  The state grant reimburses the recipient for the rest.  Under this 

bill, the state grant would reimburse a school for 100 percent of the school’s documented cost to 

purchase, ship, and install the rollover protective structure.   

 

   


